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N O T I C E   O F   P U B L I C   H E A R I N G 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a Public Hearing of the Town of Ossining Planning Board will 
be held in person on Wednesday, January 18, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. at the John Paul Rodrigues 
Ossining Operations Center, 101 Route 9A, Ossining, NY 10562 and by Zoom Video 
Conference.  Members of the Public and Applicants are able to attend in person or join the 
meeting via computer or mobile app as follows:  
 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85662406451?pwd=OXkxK0pYOUZzQ3ZKM1p6SjZkdUFNZz09 

Passcode: 851101 
 

One tap mobile: 1-929-205-6099 
Passcode: 851101 

International numbers available: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/keu6N1bUqY 
 
All persons are invited to be heard on an application of The Village of Ossining for 
consideration of Site Plan Amendment to a previously approved site plan application to 
reconstruct a new larger Indian Brook Water Treatment Plant in accordance with the Code of 
the Town of Ossining, Chapter 200-50 Approval of Site Plans. The property is located at 25 
Reservoir Road within the unincorporated area of the Town of Ossining in the R-30 One-Family 
Residence District and constitutes lands described on the Tax Map of the Town of Ossining as 
Section 80.15, Block 1, Lot 1. 

 
Application materials dated December 20, 2022 and Site Plans dated July 2021 prepared by 
Hazen and Sawyer, 498 Seventh Avenue, New York, NY are on file at the Town of Ossining 
Building & Planning Department, 101 Route 9A, Ossining, NY and available online at: 
https://www.townofossining.com/cms/publications/all-documents/planning-board/planning-
board-projects/pbproj-under-review 

 
Please contact our office if you need assistance with our website or the zoom meeting process 
at 914-762-8419. Written comments can be sent to Town of Ossining Planning Board, PO 
Box 1166, Ossining, NY 10562 or by email to: bldgdept@townofossining.com 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF OSSINING 
Carolyn Stevens, Chair 
 
DATED:  January 8, 2023 
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